
Information on Pre-Enrollment Japanese Language Explanatory Sessions 

 

 

Thank you for your request to attend this explanatory session. 

  The purpose of these sessions is to reduce concerns of children with roots in overseas countries 

who are scheduled to enter Edogawa City municipal elementary schools. This will be achieved 

through studies of the Japanese language required upon enrollment at these schools.  

  This four-session curriculum has been prepared with the focus on areas of the Japanese language 

that elementary school instructors wish these children to study before attending school. It is 

requested that parents and children attend these sessions at the schools designated by their home 

addresses.  

 

Date: February 11th(Sat) 18th(Sat) 23th(Thu) 25th(Sat)  ＊23th(Thu) is holiday 

 

Time:2：00pm～3：30pm 

 

Session Sites: 

Seishin Futaba Elementary School   (1-1-38 Seishin-cho, Edogawa City, Tokyo, 134-0087) 

Location: Please refer to the following QR codes before reporting to the session sites.  

 

                 

 

Participation fee: No charge (please bring pencils, erasers, room shoes and water bottles).  

 

【Inquiries】  

Edogawa City of Education 

School Affairs Section School Affairs  

TEL：03-5662-1624 

 


